
Thank you for your comment, Roy Ryan.
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Comment Submitted:

I don't believe solar farms should be created on public BLM land, especially if that land is already used by the public for Off Road
Recreational use. Putting solar panels on BLM land only fattens the wallets of the major power companies stock-holders and puts
greater demands on the existing power grids. I believe it would be a better solution to subsidize homeowers in adding solar panels
to their southern roofs and put the power where the demand is created.


